Applications for CERN's International Teacher Programmes 2025 
are now open!

In the summer of 2025, CERN will offer two 2-week residential programmes for in-service high-school science teachers. Both programmes will be delivered entirely in English and are open to teachers from all around the world. The International High School Teacher Programme (HST) 2025 will take place from 6-19 July 2025 and the International Teacher Weeks Programme (ITW) 2025 will take place from 3-16 August 2025.
Teachers can find out more about these fully-funded programmes and apply via the CERN Teacher Programmes website (http://teachers.cern) until 13 January 2025.
Beamline for Schools 2025 has started!  
Beamline for Schools is a physics competition for high-school students from all around the world inviting them to propose an experiment they want to perform at a particle accelerator. The popular competition celebrates its 12th edition in 2025. Three winning teams will be selected, two of which will perform their experiments at CERN and one at DESY. There will be additional prizes for up to 70 selected teams (prizes: https://cern.ch/bl4s/bl4s-competition/prizes). All teams who preregister for the competition can follow several online events (preregistration: https://cern.ch/bl4s/form/preregistration-2025). In these online events, the teams will learn more about Beamline for Schools and how to prepare their experiment proposal. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Preregistered teams will also be invited to virtual visits to CERN and DESY. The deadline to submit a proposal is 10 April 2025 at 23:59 CEST. Further information can be found on our website (https://cern.ch/bl4s). The Beamline for Schools competition is fully funded via the CERN & Society Foundation. We kindly invite you to check out their website and contribute (https://cernandsocietyfoundation.cern).
